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Intervention by the delegation of Estonia
Estonia very warmly welcomes the delegation of the Kingdom of Spain to the UPR’s 21st session. We thank Spain for their work in preparing the report presented earlier and also for the additional information given in the opening speech.
We acknowledge Spain’s progress in many human rights areas since the last UPR. We warmly welcome the ratification of the Kampala Amendments of the Rome Statute by Spain. Estonia would especially like to highlight that Spain’s commitment to combat trafficking for purposes of sexual exploitation has been resultant and the national legislation on trafficking in persons was highly developed since the previous UPR.
Estonia would like to note with appreciation the fact that Spain has made valuable progress regarding laws and policies on the sexual exploitation of children and adolescents. We encourage Spain to continue taking all necessary measures to protect the rights of children in Spain.
We welcome the fact that Spain has prioritised the elimination of violence against women and girls, adopting the National Strategy as a framework for this goal and taking specific action to raise public awareness. Estonia would like to commend the achievements of protecting and supporting women victims and paying special attention to women who are at greater risk. We encourage Spain to continue its efforts in combating gender-based violence.
Estonia would like to note with appreciation that Spain is committed to addressing the challenges that have arisen in the education sector in Spain over the last few years and has adopted several programmes to strengthen education and improve its quality and accessibility. We would like to reiterate UNESCO’s suggestion that Spain pursue its efforts to ensure the rights of all children to a truly inclusive education. 
Estonia would like to recommend to the Government of Spain:

· to decriminalize defamation and place it within the civil code in accordance with international standards.
We would like to wish the delegation of Spain a successful review meeting. 
Thank you!

